
Federal regulations require that most medications be packaged and dispensed with child-resistant caps or “safety caps.” The purpose of the 
legislation is to prevent children’s accidental ingestion of medication.

If you prefer that our pharmacists DO NOT use this type of packaging for your medications, you (or your representative) must sign the 
waiver below. Please keep a copy of the signed form for your records and send it to Ardon by

•	 Fax at 855-425-4096;

•	 Mail at Ardon Health, PO Box 20338, Portland, OR 97294-0338; or

•	 Email at info@ardonhealth.com 

 
Authorization
By signing below, I request and acknowledge that ALL of my prescriptions dispensed by Ardon Health 
on and after the date of signature will be packaged in NON-“safety cap” containers.

Name of patient (print)

Signature of patient or patient’s representative Date of signature

Patient request for non-safety  
caps on prescription containers

15320275 (8/16)

Questions? Call 855-425-4085 or visit ardonhealth.com.


